
 

 

 
16 March 2023 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

Re: Easter Egg donations 

 

As we head towards Easter and think of the new life that Easter promises, it’s the time of 

the year again where we are collecting donations of Easter Eggs.   

 

We will be collecting these until the Easter break, at which point they will be delivered to 

the charity Rachel’s Table to be distributed to individuals and families that they support. 

Rachel from Rachel’s Table was thrilled when we offered to take up the collection and said 

that the charity and the families they support are immensely appreciative of the donations 

received by Brockington families.  

  

If you would like to support this venture then please send in donations with your child or 

bring them into reception.   

Thank you for your support 
 

 
 
Sadie Batstone 
Principal 
 


